
 

HOUSE DRAMA 
ALICE IN WONDERLAND  

We are looking for a group of performers of all abilities to take part in this 
year’s production of Alice in Wonderland. 

 
Auditions 

Auditions are being held on Thursday 31st March in the stalls. 
 

For the audition, please come prepared with a performance at least a 
minute long of your choice. It can be a dance, song, monologue or an acting 

piece with your friends! You can audition in small groups or separately. 
 

Please don’t be nervous for your audition as House Drama is a really fun 
thing to be a part of and the audition is part of that fun! 

 
Good luck from your directors, 

Mia Hawley, Tasha Rowson, Eloise Grimaud, Millie Brett and Robbie Thacker 
x 
 


